
INDIRECT COST POLICY

The Montana Institute (TMI) works with community organizations, non-profits, universities,
and local, state, federal and tribal agencies to increase health and safety across a wide variety
of  issues. In the course of  this work, TMI often contracts with individual contractors, private
organizations, researchers, non-profits, and universities to carry out health and safety
interventions.

It is the policy of  TMI to provide an indirect cost recovery of  10 percent of  project costs.

This is the maximum rate allowed. A contractor with an actual indirect cost rate lower than
the maximum rate provided above should not increase the funding request to the maximum
allowed.

This indirect cost policy applies only to project contracts awarded to nonprofit
organizations. TMI does not pay indirect costs to individual contractors, private companies,
or government agencies.

A copy of  this policy will be made available to potential partners and subcontractors upon
request.
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